

June Update

Dear Pastors and Supporting friends,

This past month was a packed full time for us. With the arrival of Cassian James on May 20th, we started transitioning back into traveling as a family. I traveled alone for the first week, as Aly and the baby were still recovering. The following week we were home, but had a very busy time of preparing for my ordination. On June 8th I got ordained by Pleasantville Baptist Church, to which the Lord provided grace in studying and preparing for that special service. We were able to enjoy Father's day at home with family and our 3 week old baby. The last two weeks of June we had our trial runs of traveling with the baby. The first trip we were in Iowa, and started learning the way to drive and stay in hotels with the baby. The last week of June was a bit further, as we drove to Arkansas. The drives do become understandably longer, but we are figuring out how to get around, and our limits in doing so. We have also gotten Cassian's passport, so we can start our paperwork in preparation for getting in Japan. We are starting a bit later than expected, so we will be sure to keep an update on when we will be going over. We are thankful for the blessings and grace the Lord continually gives. We appreciate the prayers, and ask for specific prayers with traveling with the baby, and of course with the process and filling out of paperwork. Praise the Lord as well with further support gained. We are on the brink of 90% of our support as well. The Lord is so good, and we are excited to see what He continues to do, as we get closer to this very special time.

God Bless,

The Saltzmans

Prayer Requests

- Continued safety for travel
- More supporting churches
- Language Study
- completion of set up fund
- Visa Paperwork



